Congratulations to our Graduates

Talulah Rae Paul-Barrett, granddaughter of Bob and Carolyn Barrette, is
graduating from Spring Street International School on 6/14/2024 and will be
attending Willamette College majoring in Archeology and Theatre.

Zachary Micharl Barrett, grandson of Bob and Carolyn Barrett, is graduating
from Temple University on 5/8/2024 with a degree in Sports Management.

Emily Catherine Clark, daughter of Ryan and Katie Arnold and granddaughter
of Jim and Gloria Nelson, is graduating from James Woodstock High School on
5/31/2024. Emily will be attending Radford University majoring in Psychology.

Quinn Franklin, daughter of Tripp and Jean Franklin, is graduating from Wilson
Memorial High School on 5/20/2024. Quinn will be attending William & Mary
University.

Kaitlyn Hull, daughter of Brad and Kim Hull and granddaughter of Karlton and
Jane Stein, is graduating from Waynesboro High School on 5/17/2024. Kaitlyn
will be attending West Virginia University majoring in Kinesiology.

Paige Smith, daughter of Aaron and Jessica Smith and granddaughter of Lee
and Sharon Lynch, will be graduating on 5/9/2024 from Virginia Tech with a
degree in Human Nutrition, Food and Exercise. Paige plans to attend nursing
school.



